

UMI 2 0 2001

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

1866 Southern Lane • Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097
Telephone 404/679-4500 Fax 404/679-4558
www.sacscoc.org
January 25, 2008

Dr. James F. Gaertner President Sam Houston State University Box 2026, SHSU Huntsville, TX 77341-2026

Dear Dr. Gaertner:

Thank you for your letter of December 17, 2007 (received in our offices on January 2, 2008), and the notification of your intent to offer more than 50% of the credits for the following programs online:

Master of Library Science Master of Education in School Counseling

Since both the degree programs and the delivery medium are approved, we accept the notification, require no additional information from you, and wish you much success in both of them. I extend to you and the campus community my best wishes for the new year.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle D. Wheelan

President

Commission on Colleges

BSW/RER:jdw

cc: Dr. Ann B. Chard

c: Muchsam